

March 3, 2005

Warren MacDonald

Vancouver BC

Dear Warren:

On behalf of Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics, I would like to thank you for your participation in the 2005 Hanger Education Fair and for your outstanding keynote address at the Chairman's Dinner.

Your message was right on point! We were very pleased with the way you conveyed the importance of <u>choosing</u> to overcome whatever obstacles life throws your way. Your genuine account of how you have faced physical disability and continued to excel in your endeavors provided the kind of inspiration that our practitioners and other employees needed to hear.

We look forward to working with you in the future and wish you all the best as you continue to reach new heights!

Sincerely,

Daryl Williams

Director of Marketing Programs